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To the House Health Service Committee:

I wanted to inform you that we are against eliminating vaccine exemptions. We believe medical treatment should be up
the individual and in the case of a minor- up to the Parents and/or Guardians. When a child reaches the legal age to
determine their healthcare, they should be able to make that decision- not the government. 

We are concerned with the data we are seeing in regards to the dangers of vaccines and the ingredients often found in
said vaccines. 

We are concerned the pharmaceutical companies are held harmless in lawsuits for deaths and injuries that are caused
by vaccines. 

For medical, philosophical, and for religious reasons, we ask you to vote against this bill. 

Please let me know if you have any questions, and I plan on being present at public comment tomorrow at the Capitol. 

Sincerely,
Jason and Misty Yarmer
State of Oregon Residents
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